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Midweek Racing Continues Today 
Our sponsors Westbury Pharmacy have provided 

the major award for this series of races, and we 

thank them for their ongoing commitment to 

sailing on the Tamar River and sponsorship of the 

Tamar Yacht Club. 

Week 1 Results-Roger Hart reporting 

There was only one participant this week. That 

was Cheryl and I in Ski. We sailed the course and 

had a lovely sail. The breeze in the main was from 

the NNW at 6-8 knots and warm enough not to 

have to don a jumper. Obviously Ski got first and 

fastest. 

 

 Coming Up 

Wednesday 21st October-Today 
Westbury Pharmacy TYC Midweek 2 
Saturday 24th October 
YA Discover Sailing Day TYC-Beauty Point 
Points 2 and Training 
Sunday 25th October 
YA Discover Sailing Day TYC-Launceston 
Wednesday 28th October 
Westbury Pharmacy TYC Midweek 3 
Wednesday 4th November 
Westbury Pharmacy TYC Midweek 4 
SBSS Committee Meeting 
Saturday 7th November 
Points 3 and Training 
Wednesday 11th November 
Westbury Pharmacy TYC Midweek 5 
Saturday 14th November 
SBSS Trophy and Training 
Sam Sails Inshore Championships (PDYC) 
Motor Boat Licence Course 
Sunday 15th November 
Motor Boat Licence Course 
Tuesday 17th November 
General Committee Meeting 
Sunday 27th December 
TYC Open Day Beauty Point L2H 
 

Discover Sailing Days 

Tamar Yacht Club 
Sat 24th Oct 2015 at Beauty Point Clubhouse         
1 Wharf Rd Beauty Point 10am to 1pm 
Sunday 25th Oct 2015 at Park St Slipyard 
Launceston 10 am to 1pm. 
Register via the following link 
http://discoversailing.org.au/program-finder/... 

                               

http://discoversailing.org.au/program-finder/
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 Important Notice to Boat Owners - Slip Yard                                                                                          

Do you intend to slip your boat before Christmas? We 
need to confirm all bookings now so the club can 
arrange cradle availabilities. Please contact Sam our 
Bosun on 0408 318 013 for booking confirmations.    

 
Marine and Safety Tasmania  
Notice No.:             M128-15  

Title:                      Navigation Hazard - Floating Logs  

Valid From:           28/9/2015  

Valid Until:            28/10/2015  

Notice Content:  
Mariners are advised there are a number of logs 
and trees floating in the Tamar  
River in the vicinity of Humbug Reach, floating 
towards Nelsons Shoal which is  
north of Freshwater Point, Legana.  
Mariners should navigate with caution in the area. 

 
The Sydney Boat Show Weekend Away 
This magnificent sparkling harbour city awaits us!  
The Tamar Yacht Club Office is organising an interstate 
weekend away to the 2016 Sydney Boat Show. 
              Friday 29th July- Sunday 31st July 2016 
We are now taking names of people who are 
interested in joining us on this TYC weekend away. 
Ring the TYC Office to secure a place on this social trip 
north in 2016.  

 
Learn to Sail Beginners Course for ages 7 to 12 years 

Pre Christmas Training 

Continuing on Saturday 24th October 

 0930 to 1200 hrs 

1 Wharf Rd Beauty Point 

Cost $175 

Contact club on 63318013 to register and for more 

information 

 

 
                        REMINDER 
Due to an incident last weekend at our Beauty 

Point Marina please be reminded that it is a 

requirement that all dogs are kept on leashes 

within the complex grounds at all times. 

       HELP NEEDED PLEASE 

          BREAKFAST VOLUNTEERS REQUIRED   

            
We need 8 to 10 volunteers to help on the 
morning of the 27th December at Beauty Point 
Clubhouse to assist with breakfast catering for the 
L2H yacht race. We need cooks, servers, tea and 
coffee makers to feed the crews of the yachts. 
If you are available please contact the TYC Office 
on 6331 8013. 

FOR SALE 

Fibreglass Optimist AUS268 

$1,600 

Phone: 0488 619 707 Sally Lowe 

Comes with 3 sails, one near new 

Near new mainsheet and block 

Ready to sail 
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Quiz: Which prominent Launceston business 

man, who nearly drowned near Whirlpool Rock in 
1832, gave over five thousand pounds in 1873 to 
William Booth, the founder of the Salvation Army? 
This generous philanthropic gift from this 
Launceston gentleman reportedly gave Booth the 
financial footing at the time to establish the 
Salvos. 

 
The answer to the last quiz was 
John Rae-SY Coda  
Other answers received were: 
Jim Bain - Ralph and Bea from Mole Creek who 
built a catamaran. 

Special request: donation of old/torn sails 
Peregrine is a small community school located in 

beautiful bush surroundings at Nicholls Rivulet, on the 

road to Cygnet about 40km south of Hobart.  Their aim 

is to nurture children to learn and grow in a natural, 

responsive and engaging environment. 

In their bag workshop they create gear bags, carry 

bags, bucket bags and other accessories from old, torn 

or unused sails that are donated to the school for this 

purpose. Parents who otherwise would not be able to 

afford to send their children to this unique school work 

on designing and making the bags to help subsidise 

their school fees. 

The Peregrine School would appreciate any donations 
of old or unused sails you might have; they can be 
dropped into the Tamar Yacht Club Office for delivery 
to Peregrine. 

                  

 
 

 

 
AMC QUIZ NIGHT 
FRIDAY 30th OCTOBER 2015 
Tamar Yacht Club-7 Park Street Launceston 

6:30pm for 7:00pm Start 

Tables of 4 or 5 

Make up a table of friends 

Or 

We can organise you onto a table on the night 

Fantastic door prizes, raffles and table prizes 

Fun for all ages 

Everyone is welcome! 

$20/head-pay at the door! 

Which includes generous nibbles! 

All raised funds go towards the AMC Sailing Clubs 

trip to the Australian University Sailing 

Competition 2015. 
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